
 

 

 

Time for wearing of the green to honor St. Patrick 
and the Emerald Isle and keep those mischievous 
leprechauns at bay.  Just who is this Saint that 
inspires us to be Irish one day of the year.  

 St. Patrick is believed to have been born in the 
early 5th century in Britain.  As a teenager he was 
captured by a group of Irish pirates and taken to 
Ireland where he was held captive for six years. 
After six years of captivity, he escaped and 

returned home where he studied Christianity. 

A few years after returning home he had a vision of a man coming 
from Ireland and urging him to return there as a Christian 
Missionary.  It is believed he travelled around Ireland and he 
claimed of the Irish: “Never before did they know of God except to 
serve idols and unclean things. But now they have become the 
people of the Lord, and are called children of God. The sons and 
daughters of the leaders of the Irish are seen to be monks and 
virgins of Christ!”. 

Patrick has never ben formally canonized by a pope which was 
common before the great schism of 1054.  He is the patron saint of 
Ireland and March 17th (the date of his death) is a holy day of 
obligation in Ireland. 

 

 

 

The K of C’s will meet the 3rd Thursday of the month at 

6:00 p.m. in the Parish Hall  All Knights, past Knights or men 

interested in becoming a Knight are encouraged to attend.  

Knight’s Next Meeting in April to be determined 

Deceased Knights upcoming Masses 
April 3—Eugene Robertson 

May 8—Dan Mack 

Happy birthday to these Knights born in March! 
Mike Baker, Mike Burdick, Dave Colton, Ted 
Hausotter, Denzil McNiece, Les Penning, 
Christopher Pitkin, Fidel Soliz, and Flint Stearns 

 
 
 
 
 
 

**If you would like to help with social hour, please contact the office.  Thank you! 

Coffee Hour Schedule  
 

Mar 16—Ben & Cynthia Norton 
Mar 23—Ryan & Emoke Marvin 

Mar 30—Jennifer Godwin, Ronelle Mello 

Church Greeters Schedule  
 

Mar 16—Cole & Brenda Orszulak Family 
Mar 23—Matt & Gail Armstrong 
Mar 30—Ryan & Emoke Marvin 

DAUGHTERS OF ST. FRANCIS DE SALES 

The Catholic women meet the 4th Thursday of the 
month at 6:00pm in the parish hall.  All women young 

or old are welcome. 
NEXT MEETING IS  March 27 AT 6:00PM  

ALL WOMEN OF THE PARISH ARE INVITED AND ENCOURAGED TO ATTEND. 

For more information contact Mary Norton 541-416-1905 

“Encountering Jesus Through Payer”.  
Come learn several types of prayer to 

enhance your fellowship with God. 
 

 

St. Thèrése Of Lisieux Catholic Church, Halfway  
presents a day focused on prayer with Amanda Villagomez, 
April 5, 2025, 7:30 AM to 4:00 PM.  Amanda is an associate 
professor in the College of Education Eastern Oregon 
University. She is the creator of “Endure in Hope,” a Christ 
centered growth and healing resource and author of “Do the 
Next Thing: Stepping Forward in Faith.” 
For more information visit: https://
www.sttheresehalfway.org/events-saint-therese  

The Altar Society is looking for hosts for the 

soup suppers for Friday, March 28.  If you are 

able to help with the soup suppers, please 

contact Jody Colton at (541) 519-0162 or 

Dawn Coles at the office. 

After many years of 
faithful service, Jane and 
Dan Baker are going to 
call it quits on getting the 
supplies for the food 
bank.  We appreciate all 
of their help in this 
important service.   We 
are now in need of a 
person(s) to step up and 
take this over.  Please 
contact Dawn at the office 
if you are interested in 
doing this for the needy. 

It is a perfect almsgiving 
and a way to give to the 
church on your schedule. 

The Knights of Columbus State Charities 

sent $20, 097.08 to assist in the  monetary 

relief for the California fires.  Of that 

share,  our portion was $2,196 that was 

collected from the parishioners and Knights.  Thank 

you all for your generous contributions! 


